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Essaying the Past Dec 23 2021 Part research manual, part study guide,
and part introduction to the study of history, Essaying the Past
guides the reader through the nuts and bolts of producing good
historical prose, offering key strategies and useful tips. Includes
expert advice on writing about history, conducting good research, and
learning how to think analytically Covers important topics such as
framing questions, developing a strong introduction and topic
sentences, choosing good evidence, and the crucial role of revision
An annotated case study takes the reader through one student’s
process of writing an essay and illustrates how strategies discussed
in the book can be successfully implemented Six appendices cover the
major issues facing students today, such as the dangers of plagiarism

and the role of the internet
A Social History of the Media Nov 09 2020 The first three editions
of this bestselling book have established A Social History of the
Media as a classic, providing a masterful overview of communication
media and of the social and cultural contexts within which they
emerged and evolved over time. This fourth edition has been revised
and updated throughout to reflect the latest developments in the
field. Additionally, an expanded introduction explores the wide range
of secondary literature and theory that inform the study of media
history today, and a new eighth chapter surveys the revolutionary
media developments of the twenty-first century, including in
particular the rise of social and participatory media and the
penetration of these technologies into every sphere of social and
private life. Avoiding technological determinism and rejecting
assumptions of straightforward evolutionary progress, this book
brings out the rich and varied histories of communication media. In
an age of fast-paced media developments, a thorough understanding of
media history is more important than ever, and this text will
continue to be the first choice for students and scholars across the
world.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Technology, War and Independence
1901-Present Day Curriculum and Assessment Planning Guide Jul 18 2021
The new fourth edition of Technology, War and Independence is Book 3
of the best-selling KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. This planning
guide helps teachers to design a coherent knowledge-rich Key Stage 3
curriculum and assessment using this Oxford textbook series.
These United States Apr 02 2020 Using a thematic approach, this
concise survey explores the many and varied threads of American
history-social, intellectual, cultural, political, diplomatic,
economic, and military-from the arrival of the first native American
inhabitants thousand of years ago throught the crisis following the
terrorist attacks on New York and Washington on September 11, 2001.
Irwin Unger, a Pulitzer Prize winning author, wrote this book after
discovering from his own experiences teaching American History at the
University of California at Davis and at NYU, that a thematic
approach was much more interesting to students than a purely
descriptive one.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Technology, War and Independence
1901-Present Day Student Book Jul 30 2022 The new fourth edition of
Technology, War and Independence is Book 3 of the best-selling Oxford
KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. This textbook introduces the
history knowledge and skills needed to support a coherent knowledgerich curriculum, prepares students for success in Key Stage 3
History, and builds solid foundations for GCSE study.
U.S. History For Dummies Oct 09 2020 Now revised the easy-tounderstand guide to the story of America Want to better understand

U.S. History? This friendly book serves as your tour guide through
the important events of America's past and present, introducing you
to the people who helped to shape history. From pre-Columbus to the
American Revolution, from Watergate to Iraq to Barack Obama, you'll
discover fascinating details that you won't find in dry history
texts! They're coming to America explore early civilizations, meet
Native Americans, and see how the development of the English colonies
led to slavery and the American Revolution From Thomas Jefferson to
Abraham Lincoln examine the contributions of great Americans as well
as the discovery of gold, the birth of California, the Civil War, and
Manifest Destiny America grows up be there during the conquering of
the West, industrial development, and the invention of the light bulb
and the telephone The impact of the World Wars understand the
sweeping changes these epochal events brought to America and the rest
of the world The Cold War, Camelot, and Clinton take a closer look at
the Korean War and communism, the fabulous '50s, JFK, Vietnam, Nixon
and Watergate, Reaganomics, and the Clinton years From the '90s to
now witness the birth of the microchip, the impact of hanging chads
in a presidential election, the largest terrorist attack on American
soil, and the growing economic crisis Open the book and find: Ten
important events that defined American culture Interesting Americans,
from presidents to gangsters to sports heroes How America fought to
win independence from England Details about all the major wars and
their long-term effects Insight into the roots of slavery Inventions
that changed life for Americans The impact of the atomic bomb The
Bill of Rights and the Declaration of Independence
Renaissance, Revolution and Reformation Nov 29 2019
MGB - The Illustrated History, 4th Edition Feb 10 2021 Sales of over
half a million units made the MGB Britain’s most successful ever
sports car. And the truth is, that more than three decades after
production ceased, the MGB’s classic lines, affordability, fun factor
and certain ‘rightness’ mean that its enthusiastic following remains
undiminished. In MGB: The Illustrated History the authors, selfconfessed ‘B’ enthusiasts both, recall the remarkable history of this
remarkable car. Originated with full co-operation and contributions
from key members of the original design team, including John
Thornley, Syd Enever, Don Hayter and Roy Brocklehurst, this book
takes the reader behind the scenes at the world-famous MG factory at
Abingdon, which closed its doors in 1980 with the demise of the MGB
after 18 years in production. The background to the MGB roadster’s
development is first recalled in the context of its immediate
predecessor, the MGA, the various famous EX experimental models, and
the heritage of MG as a whole. Separate chapters then follow the
development, introduction and production of the GT, MGC and V8.
Further chapters on the MGB’s competition successes and the RV8
complete the story. Along with a feast of color photographs and

contemporary brochure material – enough to satisfy even the most
ardent MGB lover – the book also features full-color cutaway
illustrations of the three main ‘B’ variants. Copiously illustrated
with contemporary color photographs and brochure material, and
featuring color cutaway illustrations of the MGB roadster, MGC, MGB
GT V8 and MG RV8, this book not only charts the production life of
Britain’s best-loved sports car, but also takes the reader behind the
scenes at the world-famous Abingdon factory.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Invasion, Plague and Murder: Britain
1066-1558 eBook 1 Oct 01 2022 The new fourth eBook edition of
Invasion, Plague and Murder is Book 1 of the best-selling Oxford KS3
History by Aaron Wilkes series. It covers medieval and early Tudor
British history, including Anglo-Saxon England, the Norman Conquest,
England's relationship with Scotland, Wales, Ireland and France,
medicine and public health, religion and political power. This etextbook introduces the history content and skills needed to support
a coherent knowledge-rich curriculum, prepares students for success
in Key Stage 3 History, and builds solid foundations for GCSE study:
- Carefully designed content and assessments support student
progression throughout the textbook series - Historical sources and
interpretations are presented with clear provenances - Over to you
activities for every lesson check students' knowledge and
understanding, and are ramped in difficulty to build confidence Step-by-step guidance on key History skills provides scaffolding to
introduce students to the skills needed for further study - Literacy
focus feature helps improve students' essay writing skills and
grammar - Complete assessment support, including quick knowledge
quizzes and exam-style assessments - This book retains Aaron Wilkes'
unique and engaging style, shown in recent research to inspire and
motivate young historians - Invasion, Plague and Murder Kerboodle:
Lessons, Resources, Assessment offers a digital subscription packed
full of customisable interactives, worksheets, animations and
automarked assessments.
A History of Interior Design Apr 26 2022 Delivers the inside story
on 6,000 years of personal and public space. John Pile acknowledges
that interior design is a field with unclear boundaries, in which
construction, architecture, the arts and crafts, technology and
product design all overlap.
Ahistory Jan 12 2021 "AHistory" serves as the definitive (if
unofficial) timeline to the whole of "Doctor Who," and incorporates
nearly 600 full-length stories into a cohesive chronology. In short,
this book indexes virtually every "Doctor Who" event worth noting starting at the beginning of time and running through to the
universe's end. This guide is the vastly updated and revised
successor to Parkin's hugely acclaimed "A History of the Universe"
(1996), and contains more than double the material of the original.

All told, "AHistory" incorporates: More than four decades of the
"Doctor Who" TV show, including the 2007 series starring David
Tennant; all original "Doctor Who" novels up through "Wooden Heart";
all "Doctor Who" novellas from Telos and all "Doctor Who" audios from
Big Finish up through "The Wishing Beast." This Second Edition of
"AHistory" also includes all Torchwood episodes and novels, plus the
"Doctor Who Magazine" comic strip that's been running since 1979.
The Pursuit of History May 16 2021 Theessential introduction to the
practice of history - revised with new features to ensure it is even
more popular with students. Tosh is consistently the best-selling
Longman History textbook The last 3 editions have achieved total
sales of over 83,000 copies The use of photos of significant people
and events help make the text more lively New layout and design
enables readers to understand themes more quickly
Dinosaurs Jan 30 2020 The ideal textbook for non-science majors,
this lively and engaging introduction encourages students to ask
questions, assess data critically and think like a scientist.
Building on the success of previous editions, Dinosaurs has been
thoroughly updated to include new discoveries in the field, such as
the toothed bird specimens found in China and recent discoveries of
dinosaur soft anatomy. Illustrations by leading paleontological
illustrator John Sibbick and new, carefully-chosen photographs,
clearly show how dinosaurs looked, lived and their role in Earth
history. Making science accessible and relevant through clear
explanations and extensive illustrations, the text guides students
through the dinosaur groups, emphasizing scientific concepts rather
than presenting endless facts. Grounded in the common language of
modern evolutionary biology – phylogenetic systematics – students
learn to think about dinosaurs the way that professional
paleontologists do.
A History of Modern Psychology Apr 14 2021 The enhanced 4th Edition
of Goodwin's series, A History of Modern Psychology, explores the
modern history of psychology including the fundamental bases of
psychology and psychology's advancements in the 20th century.
Goodwin, Ph.D. in experimental psychology, has a true passion for the
history of experimental psychology. Strengths of the text include his
conversational writing style and attention to recent scholarship in
the history of psychology. Goodwin's 4th Edition focuses on the
reduction of biographical information with an emphasis on more
substantial information including ideas and concepts and on
ideas/research contributions; more history on the applied areas of
psychology; condensed chapters, philosophical antecedents and
physiological antecedents; and more psychology's history in the 20th
century.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Invasion, Plague and Murder: Britain
1066-1558 Curriculum and Assessment Planning Guide Aug 19 2021 The

new fourth edition of Invasion, Plague and Murder is Book 1 of the
best-selling KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. This planning guide
helps teachers to design a coherent knowledge-rich Key Stage 3
curriculum and assessment using this Oxford textbook series.
This Day in American History, 4th ed. Nov 21 2021 This up-to-date
fourth edition of the most important and interesting data--on a day
by day basis--throughout American history includes more than 1,400
new entries with information on a wide variety of subjects--both the
"important" matters (Supreme Court decisions, war events, scientific
breakthroughs, etc.) and the lesser known but thought provoking
incidents and phenomena (societal changes, unexpected events) that
add richness and depth to American history.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Revolution, Industry and Empire: Britain
1558-1901 Curriculum and Assessment Planning Guide Oct 21 2021 The
new fourth edition of Revolution, Industry and Empire is Book 2 of
the best-selling KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. This planning
guide helps teachers to design a coherent knowledge-rich Key Stage 3
curriculum and assessment using this Oxford textbook series.
Gender in World History Oct 28 2019 Completely updated to include
with new chapters, this is second edition is a fascinating
exploration of what happens to established ideads about men and
women, and their roles, when different cultural systems come into
contact.
A World History Jun 24 2019 Global in scope, William McNeill's
widely acclaimed one-volume history emphasizes the four Old World
civilizations of the Middle East, India, China, and Europe, paying
particular attention to their interaction across time as well as the
impact on historical scholarship in light of the mostrecent
archaeological discoveries. The engaging and informative narrative
touches on all aspects of civilization, including geography,
communication, and technological and artistic developments, and
provides extensive coverage of the modern era. This new edition
includes a thoroughly updatedbibliographic essay and a new discussion
of the most significant events in world history and civilization
since 1976.
A History of the Christian Church Mar 14 2021 This classic includes
the following chapters: Period I. From the Beginnings to the Gnostic
Crisis Section I. The General Situation Section II. The Jewish
Background Section III. Jesus and the Disciples Section IV. The
Palestinian Christian Communities Section V. Paul and Gentile
Christianity Section VII. The Interpretation of Jesus Section VIII.
Gentile Christianity of the Second Century Section IX. Christian
Organization Section X. Relations of Christianity to the Roman
Government Section XI. The Apologists Period II. From the Gnostic
Crisis to Constantine Section II. Marcion Section III. Montanism
Section IV. The Catholic Church Section V. The Growing Importance of

Rome Section VI. IRENiEus Section VII. Tertullian and Cyprian Section
VIII. The Triumph of the Logos Christology in the West Section IX.
The Alexandrian School Section X. Church and State From 180 To 260
Section XI. The Constitutional Development of the Church Section XII.
Public Worship and Sacred Seasons Section XIII. Baptism Section XIV.
The Lord’S Supper Section XV. Forgiveness of Sins Section XVI. The
Composition of the Church and the Higher and Lower Morality Section
XVII. Rest and Growth, 260-303 Section XVIII. Rival Religious Forces
Section XIX. The Final Struggle Period III. The Imperial State Church
Section I. The Changed Situation Section II. The Arian Controversy to
the Death of Constantine Section III. Controversy Under Constantine’S
Sons Section IV. The Later Nicene Struggle Section V. Akian Missions
and the Germanic Invasions Section VI. The Growth of the Papacy
Section VII. Monasticism Section VIII. Ambrose and Chrysostom Section
IX. The Christological Controversies Section X. The East Divided
Section XI. Catastrophes and Further Controversies in the East
Section XII. The Constitutional Development of the Church Section
XIII. Public Worship and Sacred Seasons Section XIV. Lower
Christianity Section XV. Some Western Characteristics Section XVI.
Jerome Section XVII. Augustine Section XVIII. The Pelagian
Controversy Section XIX. Semi-Pelagianism Section XX. Gregory the
Great Period IV. The Middle Ages to the Close of the Investiture
Controversy Section I. Missions in the British Islands Section II.
Continental Missions and Papal Growth Section III. The Franks and the
Papacy Section IV. Charlemagne Section V. Ecclesiastical Institutions
Section VI. Collapsing Empire and Rising Papacy Section VII. Papal
Decline and Renewal by the Revived Empire Section VIII. Reform
Movements Section IX. The Reform Party Secures the Papacy Section X.
The Papacy Breaks With the Empire Section XI. Hildebrand and Henry Iv
Section XII. The Struggle Ends in Compromise Section XIII. The Greek
Church After the Picture Controversy Section XIV. The Spread of the
Church Period V. The Later Middle Ages Section I. The Crusades
Section II. New Religious Movements Section III. Antichurchly Sects.
Cathari and Wal-Denses. The Inquisition Section IV. The Dominicans
and Franciscans Section V. Early Scholasticism Section VI. The
Universities Section VII. High Scholasticism and Its Theology Section
VIII. The Mystics Section IX. Missions and Defeats Section X. The
Papacy at Its Height and Its Decline Section XI. The Papacy in
Avignon, Criticism. The Schism Section XII. Wyclif and Hus Section
XIII. The Reforming Councils Section XIV. The Italian Renaissance and
Its Popes Section XV. The New National Powers Section XVI.
Renaissance and Other Influences North of the Alps Period VI. The
Reformation Section I. The Lutheran Revolution Section II.
Separations and Divisions Section III. The Swiss Revolt Section IV.
The Anabaptists Section V. German Protestantism Established Section
VI. The Scandinavian Lands Section VII. Revolt in French Switzerland

and Geneva Before Calvin Section IX. The English Revolt
A History of Africa Jul 06 2020 A History of Africa is a thorough
narrative history of the continent from its beginnings to the twentyfirst century. Long established at the forefront of African Studies,
this book addresses the events of the 1990s and beyond. The issues
discussed include: post-apartheid South Africa the prospects for
democratization in Africa at the beginning of the new millennium
developments in Muslim North Africa including the threat of Islamic
fundamentalism economic and social developments including the
devastating impact of Third World debt and the provision of debt
relief cultural, environmental and gender issues in Modern Africa.
A History of the Middle East Feb 22 2022 "Explores two centuries of
history in the Middle East ... a picture of the historical,
political, and social history ... from Bonaparte's marauding invasion
of Egypt to the dramatic expectations of the 1990s."--Publisher's
description.
The History and Theory of Rhetoric Dec 11 2020 The History and
Theory of Rhetoric offers discussion of the history of rhetorical
studies in the Western tradition, from ancient Greece to contemporary
American and European theorists that is easily accessible to
students. By tracing the historical progression of rhetoric from the
Greek Sophists of the 5th Century B.C. all the way to contemporary
studies–such as the rhetoric of science and feminist rhetoric–this
comprehensive text helps students understand how persuasive public
discourse performs essential social functions and shapes our daily
worlds. Students gain conceptual framework for evaluating and
practicing persuasive writing and speaking in a wide range of
settings and in both written and visual media. Known for its clear
writing style and contemporary examples throughout, The History and
Theory of Rhetoric emphasizes the relevance of rhetoric to today's
students.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Revolution, Industry and Empire: Britain
1558-1901 eBook 2 Nov 02 2022 The new fourth eBook edition of
Revolution, Industry and Empire is Book 2 of the best-selling Oxford
KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. It covers British history during
the Tudor, Stuart, Georgian and Victorian periods, including social
and cultural history, the Civil War and Cromwell, the Restoration,
the Industrial Revolution, public health, slave trade, and the rise
of the British Empire. This e-textbook introduces the history content
and skills needed to support a coherent knowledge-rich curriculum,
prepares students for success in Key Stage 3 History, and builds
solid foundations for GCSE study: - Carefully designed content and
assessments support student progression throughout the textbook
series - Historical sources and interpretations are presented with
clear provenances - Over to you activities for every lesson check
students' knowledge and understanding, and are ramped in difficulty

to build confidence - Step-by-step guidance on key History skills
provides scaffolding to introduce students to the skills needed for
further study - Literacy focus feature helps improve students' essay
writing skills and grammar - Complete assessment support, including
quick knowledge quizzes and exam-style assessments - This book
retains Aaron Wilkes' unique and engaging style, shown in recent
research to inspire and motivate young historians - Revolution,
Industry and Empire Kerboodle: Lessons, Resources, Assessment offers
a digital subscription packed full of customisable interactives,
worksheets, animations and automarked assessments.
KS3 History: Technology, War and Independence 1901-Present Day Jun
16 2021 Written to match the new 2014 National Curriculum with expert
support from experienced Head of History, Aaron Wilkes, the third
editions of this well-loved series will hook your students' interest
in KS3 History whilst helping them prepare for GCSE. Technology, War
and Independence 1901-Present Day is the fourth of four new third
editions, and covers: the twentieth century including the Great War,
Britain between the wars, the Second World War, post-war Britain, the
end of the British Empire, global issues and change over time.
The Enlightenment Sep 27 2019 Debate over the meaning of
'Enlightenment' began in the eighteenth century and has continued
unabated until our own times. This period saw the opening of
arguments on the nature of man, truth, on the place of God, and the
international circulation of ideas, people and gold. Did the
Enlightenment mean the same for men and women, for rich and poor, for
Europeans and non-Europeans? In the second edition of her book,
Dorinda Outram addresses these, and other questions about the
Enlightenment. She studies it as a global phenomenon, setting the
period against broader social changes. This new edition offers a
fresh introduction, a new chapter on slavery, and new material on the
Enlightenment as a global phenomenon. The bibliography and short
biographies have been extended. This accessible synthesis of
scholarship will prove invaluable reading to students of eighteenthcentury history, philosophy, and the history of ideas.
The Methods and Skills of History May 04 2020 Widely acclaimed for
its accessibility and engaging approach to the subject, the fourth
edition of The Methods and Skills of History combines theory and
instruction with hands-on practice, making it a comprehensive guide
to historical research and writing. Combines theory with hands-on
practice in its introduction to historical methods Includes a series
of field-tested exercises designed to make the research and writing
of history more meaningful and accessible to readers Features
expanded coverage of writing history and up-to-date coverage of
online research Designed to strengthen students’ critical thinking
and communication skills
Photography Sep 07 2020 Each of the eight chapters takes a period of

up to forty years and examines the medium through the lenses of art,
science, social science, travel, war, fashion, the mass media and
individual practitioners.-Back Cover.
A History of Western Art Mar 02 2020 CD-ROM contains: Elements in
art, art techniques, chapter resources, sawyer, internet resources
and a study skills primer.
A History of Modern Europe May 28 2022 Students and instructors
alike praise A History of Modern Europe for its authoritative
coverage from the Renaissance to the present day. Written in
Merriman's signature narrative style, the book is brightened with
humor and biographical sketches. The Fourth Edition reflects the
latest scholarship while placing special emphasis on the theme of war
and society. A new full-color design features a completely redrawn
map program and new pedagogical and teaching tools.
Childhood in World History Aug 07 2020 Filling a gap in a field with
very few teaching books available, Childhood in World History
provides a much-needed historical overview. Studying childhood
historically greatly advances our understanding of what childhood is
about, and a world history focus permits broad questions to be asked.
Peter N. Stearns, an esteemed name in the field, focuses on childhood
in several ways: childhood across change – the shift from hunting and
gathering to an agricultural society, the impact of civilization, and
the emergence of major religions new and old debates about the
distinctive features of Western childhood, including child labour the
emergence of a modern, industrial pattern of childhood in the West,
Japan and communist societies, focusing on education and economic
independence globalization and the spread of child-centred
consumerism. Highlighting the gains, the divisions, and the losses
for children across the millennia, this fascinating book will appeal
to students across the board, and will prove an excellent teaching
resource.
Art Aug 26 2019 For one/two-semester survey courses in Art History
and World Art; courses in Art Appreciation and Studio or Design
courses. This text serves as a brief introduction to the history of
art, reflecting new interests and issues, expanding the topic to
include
Advanced Placement United States History, 4th Edition Sep 19 2021
Concise and accessible text structured and written to follow the
current AP Course and Exam Description. Content topics provide core
narrative of U.S. history organized in short, focused sections. The
text is aligned to course exam framework and correlated in the areas
of historical thinking skills, reasoning processes, themes, and
content. Text includes primary sources, special features, multiple
assessment opportunities, and a complete AP U.S. History practice
exam. Prior edition available.
Technology, War and Independence - 1901 - Present Day Jan 24 2022

Written to match the new 2014 National Curriculum with expert support
from experienced Head of History, Aaron Wilkes, the third editions of
this well-loved series will hook your students' interest in Key Stage
3 history whilst helping them prepare for GCSE.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Revolution, Industry and Empire: Britain
1558-1901 Student Book Jun 28 2022 The new fourth edition of
Revolution, Industry and Empire is Book 2 of the best-selling Oxford
KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes series. This textbook introduces the
history knowledge and skills needed to support a coherent knowledgerich curriculum, prepares students for success in Key Stage 3
History, and builds solid foundations for GCSE study.
Mastering Modern World History Jul 26 2019 This new edition of the
best-selling coursebook is ideal for GCSE and other first
examinations in history. It meets the requirements of the revised,
post-Dearing Modern World History courses. * The third edition
contains new material in all chapters and contains an even wider
range of maps and illustrations * Coverage has been brought right up
to date, and includes sections on recent important developments in
world history, such as the collapse of communism in Eastern Europe
and the civil wars in Rwanda and Yugoslavia * Questions have been
rewritten, with lots of new source material, to bring them into line
with the most recent GCSE papers
KS3 History 4th Edition: Invasion, Plague and Murder: Britain
1066-1558 Student Book Aug 31 2022 The new fourth edition of
Invasion, Plague and Murder is Book 1 of the best-selling Oxford KS3
History by Aaron Wilkes series. This textbook introduces the history
knowledge and skills needed to support a coherent knowledge-rich
curriculum, prepares students for success in Key Stage 3 History, and
builds solid foundations for GCSE study.
The Voice of the Past Mar 26 2022 He discusses the reliability of
oral evidence in comparison with other sources and considers the
social context of its development. He looks at the relationship
between memory, the self and identity. He traces oral history through
its own past and weighs up the recent achievements of a movement
which has become international, with notably strong developments in
North America, Europe, Australia, Latin America, South Africa and the
Far East, despite resistance from more conservative academics. This
new edition combines the classic text of The Voice of the Past with
many new sections, including especially the worldwide development of
different forms of oral history and the parallel memory boom, as well
as discussions of theory in oral history and of memory, trauma and
reconciliation.
KS3 History by Aaron Wilkes: The Rise & Fall of the British Empire
Student's Book Dec 31 2019 The Rise & Fall of the British Empire, a
guide to the history of the British Empire, is one of four new indepth titles with all the fantastic features you expect from our best-

selling KS3 History series. Take your students' learning even further
with the new KS3 History Depth Study titles. Designed to support the
best-selling KS3 History resources, these textbooks give a more
detailed insight into British and world history, allowing teachers to
delve deeper into topics and themes of particular interest.
Down to Earth Jun 04 2020 In this ambitious and provocative text,
environmental historian Ted Steinberg offers a sweeping history of
our nation--a history that, for the first time, places the
environment at the very center of our story. Written with exceptional
clarity, Down to Earth re-envisions the story of America "from the
ground up." It reveals how focusing on plants, animals, climate, and
other ecological factors can radically change the way that we think
about the past. Examining such familiar topics as colonization, the
industrial revolution, slavery, the Civil War, and the emergence of
modern-day consumer culture, Steinberg recounts how the natural world
influenced the course of human history. From the colonists' attempts
to impose order on the land to modern efforts to sell the wilderness
as a consumer good, the author reminds readers that many critical
episodes in our history were, in fact, environmental events. He
highlights the ways in which we have attempted to reshape and control
nature, from Thomas Jefferson's surveying plan, which divided the
national landscape into a grid, to the transformation of animals,
crops, and even water into commodities. The text is ideal for courses
in environmental history, environmental studies, urban studies,
economic history, and American history. Passionately argued and
thought-provoking, Down to Earth retells our nation's history with
nature in the foreground--a perspective that will challenge our view
of everything from Jamestown to Disney World.
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